
 
 

NAIROBI LODGE OF THE THEOSOPHICAL SOCIETY IN EAST & CENTRAL AFRICA 
P.O.BOX 45928, NAIROBI, KENYA 

EMAIL:theosophynairobi@gmail.com 
CHAIRMAN: SIS. USHA SHAH  HON.SECRETARY: BRO. MITESH H. DOSHI 
 

To, Shree Harshadbhai N. Sanghrajka, 

Deputy Chairman, 

Institute of Jainology, 

United Kingdom. 

 

5th June 2015. 

RE: APPRECIATION. 

Maanniya Shri Harshadbhai, 

 

On behalf of the East and Central Africa Section and Nairobi Lodge of the Theosophical Society,  I 

wish to thank you most sincerely and gratefully for giving a most enlightening and informative 

address at the Lodge premises on Saturday 16th May 2015. 

The topic you elaborated upon 'Age of Meditation' is so very relevant in today's world when 

everything around in the world seems futile and depressing! Your address gave a new vision to the 

members of the Theosophical Society and invited guests and provided a view they can relate to in 

their lives. All those who attended the address were very impressed by the depth of your knowledge 

in the talk you gave. 

Thank you for sharing your wealth of knowledge with all of us and sparing your valuable time for us. 

Thank you. 

 

With very warm wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mitesh H. Doshi, 

Hon. Secretary, 

Nairobi Lodge, 

East and Central Africa Section, 

Theosophical Society, 

Nairobi, Kenya. 


